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Washington, D.C. 20505

27 July 2004

Office of the General Counsel

National Geospatial-Intelligence Agency
4600 Sangamore Road (D-10)

Bethesda, MD 20816

Reference: CIA E0-2001-00426
Dear Ms. Fleming:

In a letter dated 26 July 2001, the Gerald R. Ford Library requested an
Executive Order 12958 mandatory declassification review of several
documents in coordination with an Executive Order 12958 mandatory
declassification review request from Mr. John Prados. A copy of the
correspondence is enclosed at Tab A.

MORI DoclIDs 675566 (No. 19) and 675568 (No. 21) containing
information of interest to NGA are forwarded for your review and return to
this agency (Tab B). Please review the documents and let us know your review
determinations, citing Executive Order 12958 exemptions claimed, and stating
the current and proper level of classification. Also, please return a copy of this
letter with your response.

UNCLASSIFIED WHEN SEPARATED
FROM SCI ENCLOSURES




For your informétion, we are also
21 with the National Security Agency a
Agency and Department of N. avy. Ifyo

coordinating Document Nos. 19 and
nd No. 19 with Defense Intelligence
u have any questions, please contact

Sincerely,

Enclosures:
Tabs A and B




